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STATEMENT: RE FACEBOOK POST 

Bishop Anstey High School East and Trinity College East (BATCE) prides 
itself on being an all-inclusive institution. We have always encouraged and 
challenged our members of staff and our students to embrace and embody 
our institution’s core values – Respect; Integrity; Open and Honest 
Communication; Intellectual and Creative Inquiry and Service. 

We value the diversity of our country, and encourage the appropriate and 
responsible use of technology and social media. We are cognizant of the 
right to freedom of expression enshrined in our Constitution and have always 
underscored that such freedom comes with responsibilities. 

It has come to our attention that comments attributed to a member of our 

teaching staff have been posted and shared on social media. This is 

presently an allegation, and must be addressed in keeping with our existing 

policies and procedures. 

The Management of BATCE acknowledges the concerns expressed, and 

wishes to give the assurance that this is receiving our attention. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

### 

Note: Bishop Anstey High School East and Trinity College East, as one education 
institution, strive to help all students achieve their full potential, and to lead moral, spiritual 
and creative lives as responsible members of society. Here, there is a great emphasis on 
the partnership between the students, parents / guardians, the church and the community. 
Our strategic areas of focus include: Academic Excellence, All Round Student 
Development, Moral and Spiritual Development, Technology Leadership, World of Work 
and Education for Sustainable Development. 

While the schools are rooted in the Anglican tradition, we teach our students to value the 
diversity of our country. 

 


